
Dear Resource Recovery Center Patron: 

Adeline Hambley, MBA    
Health Officer

Gwen Unzicker, M.D.         
Medical Director

As the supervisor of the Environmental Sustainability Program, of the Ottawa County Department of 
Public Health, I want to thank you for participating in our Resource Recovery (recycling) program. I also 
invite you to participate in the upcoming operating year. Enclosed is a membership application for your 
convenience. 

We are now currently offering different membership types! 
3 months for $36 ($12.00/month) 
6 months for $65 ($10.83/month) 
9 months for $85 ($9.44/month) 
12 months for $100 ($8.33/month) *still the best value* 

We are no longer accepting cash at the Resource Recovery Centers. You are welcome to pay by a 
check or credit card at the centers. As always, feel free to mail in a check to our James St., office. 

Please feel free to renew your membership at the nearest Environmental Sustainability Center.

We are now offering an online option for renewing your membership.  

Please visit:  https://www.miottawa.org/Health/OCHD/eco.htm.  

I look forward to seeing you at one of our four facilities. 

Regards, 

Kimberly Wolters 
Waste Management Supervisor 
Ottawa County Department of Public Health 
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 Adeline Hambley, MBA          
Health Officer    

Gwen Unzicker, M.D.
Medical Director

Recycling Membership Application 

Name: 

Property Address: 

Mailing Address: 

Telephone: 

Email: 

Renewing Members Current Card Number: 

3 Month/ $36.00 ($12 per month) 

6 Month/ $65.00 ($10.83 per month)

9 Month/$85.00 (9.44 per month) 

12 Month/$100 (8.33 per month) 

*One household per membership

Please be sure to keep an updated email on 

file with us, as our program is always 

growing and expanding. 

ACCEPT DO NOT ACCEPT 

• Paper

• Metals, steel “tin” & aluminum cans,

including empty aerosols

• Clear and colored glass

• Plastics #’s 1-7 (no bags or film plastic)

• Consumer electronics

• Please clean all food containers and remove

lid and labels

• Styrofoam/Expanded polystyrene

• Motor oil containers (for recycling)

• Plastic Grocery bags/Film Plastic

• Appliances

• Latex Paint
• Alkaline Batteries

For more information, please visit us at http://miottawa.org/eco or call us at 616-393-5645. 

Authorized employee 

All checks can be made out & mailed to: 

OCDPH 

Ottawa County Department of Public Health 

Recycle Membership Application 
12251 James St., Suite 200 

Holland, MI 49424 

Pay with a credit card ONLY at the centers. We are 

no longer accepting cash at the centers. 

After payment is received a membership card will be 

issued and mailed to you. The membership card will 

provide access to all of the recycling sites during their 

open hours. Thank you for your participation in the 

Ottawa County Environmental Sustainability Program. 

Sustainability Site Utilized:

http://miottawa.org/eco



